
Subject: Response to T.N. Bell re Billboards
Date: Fri, 17 Sep 2004 23:02:39 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Nathalie Valdes" <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA \(E-mail\)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr  Bell: 

I share your concerns  re the uglification of the District via  an increasing number of
Billboards and road sings.

I have on numerous occasions attempted to address this issue. However, all my efforts
have failed. I believe the reasons for this  is based on a lack of pride  in the
appearance of the community and at the same time a  fear that such an action might offend
certain special interests especially the real estate industry. 

A proposed bylaw to that effect has been held op for almost a year. 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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